
KPMG - 2022 AUDIT FINDINGS REPORT

RECOMMENDATION

That the April 21, 2023, KPMG report EXT01851, be received for information.

Report Purpose

Information only

REPORT
KPMG has provided the Office of the City Clerk with a copy of its external audit findings report
relating to the audit of the consolidated financial statements of the City of Edmonton for the year
ended December 31, 2022. This report is included as Attachment 1.

ATTACHMENT
1. KPMG Audit Findings Report for the Year Ended December 31, 2022
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